
IMPORTANT NOTES re. BBQ.

Please buy your entry ticket in advance, before 16th
June, so we know how many people to expect and cater
for.

Kindly tell your ticket-seller how many under 18s you
are bringing, and if you have a dietary requirement;
we will do our best to accommodate.

Give us a telephone number in case we need to cancel.

Please hold on to your ticket; you will need to show it
in order to purchase food.
We cannot guarantee to feed those turning up without
tickets. They will have to wait for left-overs!

Accompanied children under 18 will be admitted free,
without tickets, but will need to identify their ticket-
holding responsible adult to buy food.

Use of the bouncy castle will be restricted to under 11s.

The dedicated car park at the Village Hall will not be
available for safety reasons.
Please park considerately elsewhere or walk.


